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Meeting – December 19, 2017            Macassa Bay Yacht Club                  52 members present. 

 
 
Minute of silence for Members:  Bill McCulloch , George Linton, and Bob Peters. 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and adopted. 

Correspondence:  Nil 

President’s Report:  Brother Jackson reported that most of the winter parkas have been given out.  Nominations for the 
2018 Executive will be held at the March meeting. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Brother Cole reported that we have $4506.89 in the bank and urged all members to pay their dues. 

Pensions:  Brother Alford reported that he and Brother Skarratt had attended the HMERF Pension meeting and stated 
that the fund is in good order.  Brother Alford also stated that he had visited a number of members and that Brother Bob 
Culliton would enjoy having visitors.  It was also reported that Greg Phillips is unwell. 

Unfinished Business:  Nil 

New Business: A motion to donate $500 to the Macassa Boat Club charity was passed. This donation will go to the St. 

Luke’s Breakfast Club for Kids and Foodshare. 

Good and Welfare:  Nil 

Next meeting:  will be held on Tuesday, March 13, 2018 at 10:30 a.m.  

Fraternally, 

 

Larry Staples, Secretary 

 

 

 

 
PLEASE NOTIFY US OF ANY CHANGE TO YOUR MAILING OR E-MAIL ADDRESS 

 
WISHING YOU AND YOUR FAMILY A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
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